Parkway Northeast Middle School PTO Minutes of Executive PTO Meeting July 20th 2016

The Executive board met along with some of the Chairs to get ready for the beginning of the school year and prepare for the General PTO meeting on September 8th. Beth Graham, our past treasurer represented the Treasurer who was not able to attend. Beth will be meeting separately with the new Treasurer to pass on the current information and get her up to date on the position.

Current Executive Board

President - Kenyatta Williams

Vice President - Karen Cassara

Secretary - Natalie Wolfman

Treasurer - Cathy Kinamore

Chair Positions

Purple Envelope-Jodi Walsh

Volunteer Coordinator – Lisa Liguore

Hospitality/Conference Dinner - Sonja LaGrace

Pizzeria - Shelly Stange

Bookfair - Natalie Wolfman

General PTO Upcoming Meetings - 6:30pm - 7:30 pm in NEMS Library

Thursday, September 8th, 2016

Thursday, February 9th, 2017

We made a few revisions to the PTO by-laws. The Executive board will be meeting at other times throughout the year. Go to the PTO website to keep up to date with general business and meeting minutes.

<u>Open Positions for the 2017 School Year</u> — We will be looking for people to join the Executive Board for the 2017 school year. The President, Vice President, and Secretary positions will be open. If interested at all n getting involved and donating a little of your time, feel free to contact any of us through the PTO website for more information